M Gmail Philip Zullo <philipzullo@gmail.com>

Re: release of footage of Officer Bryan Huntelman LHPD Public Records Request 22-012130

1 message

Mon, Jul 17, 2023 at 2:52 PM
To: "Gregory P. Palmer" <gpp@jones-mayer.com=>

I guess you don’t understand the law the city doesn't choose the law, nor does the lawyer they hired to defend them choose the law. The law is written you are
required by law to give up the information you fuck wad, and | will keep contacting you as long as you have inserted yourself into the case, and nothing will stop me
until your law firm is destroyed.

Sent from my iPhane

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 1:19 PM
To: CGonzalez@lahabraca.gov
Subject: release of footage of Officer Bryan Huntelman LHPD Public Records Request 22-012130

Caution: This is an external email and may be malicious. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

This is my multiple attempt at getting the report and body cam video for the incident of 4/21/22.

Assembly Bill 748 will require the release of recordings from body-worn cameras within 45 days of an incident, including if officers fired shots orifa
use-of-force causes death or great bodily harm.

Police BodyCam Footage Release - All California Law Regarding VideoCam Release

attached is also all the reasons you are wrong. you are in violation of the law and my rights
please give me the video i have asked for

18 U.S. Code § 241 - Conspiracy against rights

18 U.S. Code § 242 - Deprivation of rights under color of law

42 U.S. Code § 1983 - Civil action for deprivation of rights

Recoverable Damages Under 42 U.S.C. Section 1983



